
 
 
 
     August 31, 2015 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 Sherwin Williams has been working with Juana Vargas with JRV 
Construction since 2005.  Sherwin Williams is proud to say that we have a good 
working relationship with this fine company.  JRV has painted several big 
apartment complexes in the Baton Rouge area and in other states.  We 
appreciate their business and hope to continue to work with them form many 
years to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason Pourciau 
Sherwin Williams 
Commercial Sales Rep. 
225-445-1833 
swrep4967@sherwin.com 
 


